



UNL Program: France: Summer Study in Aix-en-Provence
Tasks and Deadlines


2/16	1st Orientation Meeting at 4pm-5:30pm in CoB 111

3/1 	Deadline to complete IAU application items


3/9	If you plan to use scholarships and/or financial aid for summer, contact the Office of Scholarships & Financial Aid and complete the “Adjustment to Cost of Attendance” form. (This form has been uploaded to your MyWorld application under “Announcements”.)

3/15 	Deadline to apply for scholarships through IAU

3/16  	Deadline to submit Health Clearance Form to Education Abroad Office if accommodations requested.


3/16	Deadline to upload scanned copy of valid passport in MyWorld and complete corresponding questionnaire. (If you do not yet have a passport, start working on this immediately!)

3/30 	Mandatory Orientation for all CoB programs at 2:30-4:30pm


4/13	Deadline to submit Health Clearance Form to Education Abroad Office if no accommodations requested.


4/27	All remaining MyWorld application items must be complete.


5/4 	Education Abroad Office will enroll students S.T.E.P. (Smart Traveler Enrollment Program) to reflect participation in the program.


*Billable expenses posted in MyRED in mid-May and payment due for the program on 6/12/18.
**Additional meetings will be scheduled throughout the Spring 2018 Semester.
Clarifying Roles: Whom do I contact if I have a question?
Faculty Leader, Laurie Miller: Academics and course registration, program itinerary, general questions about program in Spain, lodging and other accommodations.

Education Abroad Coordinator, Cait Naberhaus: Passport questions, MyWorld application items, program budget, health clearance requirements, airfare, scholarships and financial aid.

Withdraw Policy: With the payment of your commitment deposit, you are now “committed” to the program. Please review the Fees and Payments page of the Education Abroad website and the withdrawal policy listed on the program budget sheet. 
**Please note that if a program participant should not meet the deadlines outlined in this email, UNL Education Abroad reserves the right to withdraw the participant from the program and the withdrawal policy would apply. 

